


4. The Trust will raise the following matters for consideration: 

a. The previous lack of engagement by the applicant, Trans-Tasman Resources Limited, 

with the Trust and the corresponding lack of any assessment regarding the impact 

of the proposal on Te Kāhui o Taranaki Iwi. 

b. The importance of early and meaningful engagement with iwi and hapū [and in the 

instance of the FTA, with Te Kāhui o Taranaki Trust as the Post-Settlement 

Governance Entity for Taranaki Iwi] in the decision-making process. 

c. The need to ensure cultural, environmental and social impacts are adequately 

assessed and reflected in panel deliberations. 

d. To recognise that economic impacts should not be conflated with economic 

benefits, and whether those benefits are regionally or nationally significant must be 

well informed by iwi and hapū in the Taranaki Region. 

e. The Trust’s expectation that tikanga Māori and mātauranga Māori are respected 

and incorporated into the panel’s approach. 

 
5. Te Kāhui o Taranaki Trust recommend that a hearing for this application is necessary. 

 
6. Te Kāhui o Taranaki Trust reserves the right to make further written or oral submissions 

following the conference, should additional matters arise. 

 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Noho ora mai, 

 

Jacqui King 

Chairperson - Te Kāhui o Taranaki Trust 
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